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Wilson Center Digital Archive Transcript - English

The Embassy of Pakistan in China present their compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the People's Republic of China
and have the honour to acknowledge receipt of their Note No. (52)67-Fa Pan Ya dated
the 18th March 1952 regarding supply of a list of Pakistan nationals in Sinkiang
[Xinjiang].

2. The Embassy of Pakistan avail themselves of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Central People's Government of the People's
Republic of China the assurances of their highest consideration.


